
 

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlet 

 
 
 
 
6 March 2018 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Manor Green School would like to invite you to this year’s Middle School production. We will 
be discovering the magic of fables and taking you to a journey of fiction and morals.  

 
“Fabulous Fables” 

 
9.45 a.m. – 11.30 a.m. 
Tuesday 20

th
 March 

 
9.45 a.m. – 11.30 a.m 

Wednesday 21
st

 March 
 

12.30p.m. – 14.15 p.m. 
Thursday 22

nd
 March 

 

                                    

If you would like to join us on our big adventure please complete the reply slip below. 
 
The performance will take place in the small school hall and you will be able to take your 
seats 15 minutes before the performance. Please report to reception on arrival to sign in 
before going through to the hall.   
Please use the parking bays at the front of the school, where possible, on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Viktoria Kincses 
Head of Towards Independence 
 

 
Please return to Reception, Manor Green School by Wednesday 14

th
 March  

Middle School Production, Fabulous Fables 
 

I/We will be attending on Tuesday 20
st

 March 
Please state whether 1 or 2 tickets required 
 

 

  

I/We will be attending on Wednesday 21
st

 March 
Please state whether 1 or 2 tickets required 
 

 

  

I/We will be attending on Thursday 22
nd

 March 
Please state whether 1 or 2 tickets required 
 

 

 

 
Child’s Name............................................................................. 
 
Car Registration Number ……………………………………………  
 


